
The Bellefonte Town Commission is pleased to announce a new service to residents!

Waste Industries (WI) will begin providing YARD WASTE SERVICE to all town residents
effective Friday 3/13/15.  The service will be every other week thereafter. Yard
Waste collection will be the same day as RECYCLING.

Waste Industries will deliver all residents one 95 gallon container for yard waste
before the end of February.

If you currently have a separate account in which you are paying for yard waste, WI
will cancel that account effective the end of February and refund any prepaid money
if necessary.  Also, if you already have yard waste containers WI will not deliver you
another container.

In an effort to keep yard waste out of the landfill, all yard waste will be taken to a
mulching facility. Bags, even paper bags, can’t be mulched.

Loose clippings will no longer be accepted in bags. It must be in a container that is
clearly marked yard waste.  WI will gladly supply you with a 95 gallon container on
wheels and/or a yard waste decal to put on your own container.

Below are the guidelines for yard waste:

 Limbs must be less than 4 inches in diameter and cut into lengths 4 feet or less.
 Limbs must be bundled so that they are two feet or less in width
 Loose grass clippings and leaves must be in a container clearly marked yard

waste. BAGS ARE NO LONGER ACCEPTED.
 Up to three 95 gallon containers can be serviced each service day

If you have any questions you can call Waste Industries at 302-378-5400 or toll free
877-642-5400 and speak to one of their customer service representatives.


